GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS District Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM:

Kimberly Ptak

DATE:

July 29, 2013

RE:

Approval of GBN Bids for Wood Floor and Substrate Replacement

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the replacement of the GBN main gym maple floor and the underlying substrate. The existing substrate will be replaced with a cushioned system. Due to the quick turnaround, bids are being opened on Thursday July 25, 2013 and results will be brought to the July 29, 2013 board meeting.

Background

As discussed at the July 15, 2013 board meeting, during the sanding of the GBN main gymnasium floor, a significant amount of nail heads and splintered boards began to surface and it was decided the floor had reached the end of its life (60 years.) The Board authorized administration to proceed with demolition and grouting in preparation for replacement of the floor and substrate.

Estimated Cost

Demolition	\$20,900	(Awarded Breakthrough Demo)
Grouting	\$22,875	(Awarded Leinweber)
New Floor & System	\$140,000	(Bids will be brought to the 7/29/13 board meeting)
New Doors	\$12,000	(Bids will be brought to the 7/29/13 board meeting)

\$195,775